
SHORELINE ACCESS AND PARKING 

MINUTES FOR 

February 1, 2011 

Meeting called to order at 5:02pm. 

Members attending:  Tony Gonsalves, Mitch Klein, Elaine Eisberg, Richard Graham, Linda Cheshire, 

Chuck Keener  

Excused absence:  James Smith and Priscilla Smith 

January minutes amended: Richard Graham was an excused absence.  Then approved. 

February 1, 2011 Agenda adopted. 

No persons to address Committee. 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. Pedestrian Crossings:  On hold waiting for DOT 

2. Sidewalk Improvement: On hold waiting for DOT 

3. Fort Fisher Blvd. Parking spaces: On hold waiting for DOT 

4. Addition of “P” Parking signs:  On hold waiting for DOT 

5. Coral and Joe Eakes Parking:  Withers and Ravenel will design a parking plan for these areas.  

Tony will then review the plan. 

6. TDA involvement for Parking map:  Dick is working on this project.  He will be following up with 

TDA. 

7. Update on progress of Beach sign count at CAMA locations:  On Hold 

8. Review of list of goals for 2011-2012:  Committee discussed how a 5 year plan would work for 

SLAP.   

NEW BUSINESS 

Boardwalk extension south of Kure Beach Pier:   

 There is a 50 foot town right of way south of the pier to I Ave 

 CAMA has been consulted about permits to build.  Awaiting decision 

 Committee will be working with John Batson and CAMA to determine the next step in this 

project 

MEETING ADJOURNED:  6:02 pm 

NEXT MEETING MARCH 1, 2011 @ 5:00PM 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Linda Cheshire 



 

 

 


